
Sustainable Poolesville

Meeting Minutes

June 26, 2019

In attendance: Don Street, Jane Harris, Matthew Kierce, Thomas Jagodits, Danny Embrey and Town 

Manager Wade Yost.

Approval of Minutes:

Thomas motioned to approve the minutes of May 22, 2019. Seconded by Matthew. Motion carried 6-0.

Announcements:

Next meeting date: July 24th.

Business:

Danny discussed EPA Water Sense Communities.  Danny to draft letter to developers requesting that 

they have an option for water sense qualifying fixtures. He also spoke of green roofs, could be another 

M.C. Rainscapes session.  Danny brought up the idea of having a “walk with your mayor” theme and 

bring it up with the Commissioners.

The Committee discussed potential rewards for rain barrel use and/or low use fixtures.

Jane discussed compost containers at the library and how we could incorporate advertising into the 

plan. She also discussed rain Barrels and updating the website plant list. 

The group discussed Poolesville day and having a booth to promote new activities. Thomas, Jane and 

Matthew to work on details.

Matthew discussed the aerial photos he had taken of the solar pollinator meadow and how they could 

be used. He also would look at creating a QR code for the trail maps.

Don updated the team on the successful certification and future certification requirements. He 

discussed the need to schedule the event at Campbell Park. Wade informed the group that all 

construction activities will be complete by the end of June. 

The Green Registry was brought up by Danny and he will check with Businesses to encourage them to 

join.

Adjournment: 

Don motioned to adjourn. Seconded by Jane. Motion carried 6-0.

Minutes submitted by Wade.




